
Info Day on the NTUA International MSc Programs – Monday May 20th, 2024 

 

The National Technical University of Athens offers twenty-two Interdepartmental Postgraduate 

Programmes, in support of the institution's mission, to promote science and technology, as well as 
interdisciplinarity.  

Eleven NTUA MSc Programs have joined the project "Support for Internationalization Actions of 
Postgraduate Studies of the National Technical University of Athens" (MIS 51461485), co-financed 
by Greece and the European Union (European Social Fund- ESF) through the Operational 
Programme "Human Resources Development, Education and Lifelong Learning 2014-2020.  

In this context, and in the framework of the current calls for applications for the academic year 
2024-2025, an Info Day on the NTUA international MSc Programs will be held on Monday, May 
20th, 2024, at 14:00-16:30 in the Multimedia Amphitheatre of the Central Library building in NTUA 
Zografou Campus.  

Poster and Agenda (in Greek) are attached. 

 


